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Public Notice of Public Hearing Scheduled for September 14, 2021 to Consider Hanlex Development, LLC’s
Request to Rezone Approximately ±2.34 Acres from CH, Heavy Commercial District, to CG, General
Commercial District, located west of and adjacent to South US Highway 1, approximately 250 feet south of
Highland Drive SE and approximately 700 feet north of 23rd Street SE and east of the FEC Railroad [RZON-
2003090259-89653] (Quasi-Judicial)
The referenced public hearing item is provided for the Board’s information. No action is needed at this time.
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